
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week children have had some wonderful discussions about different families but 
how the love and the care is the same.  The children were most interested in reading 
stories about different families and could verbalise their thoughts and ideas very 
thoughtfully. Miss Fisher, Miss Beirne and Mrs Jenkins were all very proud of class 1. 
Wishing you all a very enjoyable and well deserved rest at half term.  

The children became ‘shoe detectives’ and 
worked very hard in small groups to solve a 
practical logic problem using a set of clues. 
Here are the clues that they worked 
through.  The children also used prior 
learning about pairs and sorted the shoes 
into groups explaining their criteria. 

 

 

 

 

Rosa: “This is the black shoe group.” 
Ella: “This is the purple shoe group.” 
Albie: “In this group all the shoes have 
a Velcro strap but there are trainers 
and sandals.” 


